Dear Rainer,

this is -the visitor from Indonesia who bought the violin at your
workshop on September 29, 2006. | came with my two sisters who speak
German.

Just to drop a few lines to say hi and let you know that I'm very happy with my
new Mittenwald violin. I'm back to Jakarta and the violin is doing well. | try to
play it everyday so that the violin will respond more nicely. Currently the new
strings need a bit of time to settle, therefore | can still hear the "harsh" sound a
bit when | play it loudly.

Thank you again. | will update you any news about the violin in the future.

Take care.....

Best regards,



